
Notice of Utility Tariff Filing 
 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that Unified 
Alaskan Utilities (UAU) filed TA13-730, a revenue requirement study for the Moorehand 
service area based on a 2020 test year. If the Commission approves TA13-730 without 
suspending the filing into a docket, UAU requests a 1.03 percent increase on a permanent 
basis. If the Commission suspends TA13-730 into a docket, UAU requests a 7.09 percent 
increase on both an interim and permanent basis. UAU states that the increased rate will 
account for the anticipated costs associated with rate case expense.  

 
A sample of the current and proposed rates are shown below. 

 
 Current 

Rate 
Proposed 1.03 
percent Rate 

Proposed 7.09 
percent Rate 

Schedule A (Flat Rates)    
Monthly Residential Flat Rate Service 
Charge $76.92 $77.71 

 
$82.38 

Monthly Commercial Flat Rate Service 
Charge 

 
$75.08 

 
$75.86 

 
$80.41 

Schedule B (Metered Rates)    
Volume Rate per 1000 Gallons $4.22 $4.26 $4.52 
Monthly Customer Charge by Meter 
Size 

  
 

3/4 - 1” Meter $56.81 $57.40 $60.84 
1 ½” Meter $189.48 $191.44 $202.92 
2” Meter $304.18 $307.32 $325.76 
2 ½” Meter $460.98 $465.74 $493.68 
3” Meter $578.94 $584.92 $620.01 
4” Meter $955.72 $965.59 $1,023.52 
6” Meter $1,891.80 $1,911.34 $2,026.02 

Billing Service Charge $13.02 $13.15 $13.94 
Fire Service Surcharge $29.85 $30.16 $31.97 

 
This notice does not contain every requested revision and the Commission may approve 
a rate or classification which varies from those proposed. You may obtain more information 
about this filing by contacting David Kranich, Utility Manager at UAU, at P.O. Box 233368, 
Anchorage, AK 99523; phone: (907) 222-4084. The complete filing is also available for 
inspection at the Commission's office, at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, 
AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222 or may be viewed at the Commission’s website at 
http://rca.alaska.gov by typing “TA13-730” in the Find a Matter search box. 
 
To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., July 9, 2021, at the 
Commission address given above or via our website at: 
 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 
 

Please reference TA13-730 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the 
comments with UAU at the address above. Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, 



who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or service, or alternative 
communication formats, please contact Valerie Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222, toll-
free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay at 7-1-1 or 1-800-770-8937, or send a 
request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by July 2, 2021.  
 
DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 14th day of June, 2021. 

 
REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 
 
   
 
Julie C. Vogler 
Finance Section Manager 
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